
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF THE 

BOARD OF ELECTIONS MEETING CANCELLED 

 

 

 

 
The September 14, 2020 Board of Elections Special Call meeting has  

been cancelled.  The regular Board meeting is scheduled  

for Thursday, September 17, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. via teleconference only. 

The in-office meeting is closed to the public and press, as we follow the 

recommendation from the white house to limit public gatherings to slow the spread 

of COVID-19.   

 

Thank you in advance for your patience during these unprecedented times. 

 

For any questions, please contact  

Charlene Maynard at 478-621-6622 
 

MACON-BIBB COUNTY 

BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
2525 PIO NONO AVENUE, SUITE 1200 

MACON, GEORGIA 31206 

 

Jeanetta R. Watson 
ELECTIONS SUPERVISOR 

jwatson@maconbibb.us 

 

Phone:  (478) 621-6622 

     Fax:  (478) 621-6119 
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